
Park Board Meeting Minutes 
March 8, 2021 

 
The March 8, 2021 Cascade Park Board meeting was called to order by Chairman Boffeli at 5:00 p.m.  Board 
members Rausch, Sconsa, Manternach and Orr were present.  
 
Motion by Rausch, second by Orr to approve the agenda – all ayes. 
 
Motion by Manternach, second by Rausch to approve the meeting minutes from February 1, 2021, – all ayes. 
 
Board reviewed the financial reports for the park and pool for January 2021. There was a question about an 
amount in the December financials for miscellaneous operating supplies for $511.70. This was for new plugs for 
the pool and chlorine tabs. Motion by Rausch, second by Orr to approve the financial reports – all ayes. 
 
The Board again discussed repainting the large pavilion at the Community Park. This was discussed in October 
and we need to decide on a color. The Board would like to look at the pavilion to see what color it is now and 
what is actually needed. Motion by Manternach, second by Rausch to table this and all board members need to 
go look at the pavilion and we will discuss at the next meeting – all ayes. 
 
The Board discussed the gazebo at Riverview Park. Scott Casey drafted some design ideas and discussed some 
options including making the new structure larger. The current gazebo was discussed regarding saving the 
structure and relocating it since it historic. Scott told the Board that Steve Knepper is willing to donate 
limestone to match the amphitheater. Motion by Manternach, second by Rausch to move forward with a new 
gazebo – all ayes. 
 
An update was provided regarding the pool. We are still working with a representative from Boland Recreation 
regarding the playground. We are working on hiring employees for the pool.  
 
With nothing further, motion by Rausch, second by Manternach to adjourn the meeting at 5:30p.m. – all ayes. 
 
 
Deanna McCusker, City Administrator  


